
Regular Park Board Meeting 

Monday, January 20, 2025

CHAIR’S REPORT



VanDusen Festival of Lights

Commissioners and their families attended the Festival of Lights display at VanDusen Garden, which celebrated its 
40th anniversary this year.  



2025 Polar Bear Swim

Commissioners attended and participated in the 2025 Polar Bear Swim at English Bay. Also in attendance was  
VSB Trustee Richardson 



Liaison Roles – Comr. Digby

Commissioner Digby attended Britannia Board meetings and Dunbar CCA meetings in his role as liaison. 



Joint Childcare Council of Vancouver

Chair Christensen and Commissioner Jensen attended the Joint Childcare Council of Vancouver in their roles as 
liaison. 



Invictus Games Display

Commissioner Jensen visited English Bay to view the Invictus Games “I Am” display in advance of the upcoming 
games coming to Vancouver.
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